
 
 

 CSCT Provincial Directors Report 

MACT AGM - May 4th, 2019 

 

Since my last report in 2018, I have attended three meetings with the 

CSCT Board of Directors.  I currently serve as the Provincial Director for 

Manitoba as well as a member of the CSCT Nominations Committee and the 

point person for CSCT Bylaws and Policies. I have enjoyed working with the 

CSCT Board and being involved in decisions to make our Society better for all 

members. It is very interesting to see what other provinces are doing, talking 

with other directors and gaining ideas for our own province. 

Recently, the CSCT sent out a member survey and I hope you all had 

the opportunity to participate and earn the 5 CEUs that were offered.  A list 

of participants has been sent to MACT as verification for CEU purposes. 

The Honorary CSCT President for 2019 is Dr. Igal Sebaq from Montreal, 

Quebec.  

The CSCT Board and Committees have been very busy with projects 

over the past year including: 

● Providing new Provincial Registrars and Treasurers with step by step 

information on how to update their database for the upcoming end of 

the 2017-2019 triennium. 

● Implementing a Communications Committee in which Linda McLean 

was chosen to serve on. 

● Naming a new chair, Sarah Meyers, to the CSCT Exam Committee, 

replacing long-time chair Lynn Zinger – who will stay on the committee 

with a focus on Cardiology Technology programs. 

● More work is being done on the CSCT National Exam with a 

psychometrician determining the passing score with new edited 

questions. 

● The CSCT has a new CEU Committee Chair, April Forrest.  It was the 

goal of CSCT to have all provinces participate on this committee with 

the Provincial Education or CEU Coordinators as members.  I am happy 
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to say our PEC is a member of this committee and able to provide ideas 

and feedback. 

● There has been a schedule change for the future CCC meetings. 

Typically, they have been held from a Saturday to Tuesday and now will 

be held on a Thursday to Sunday.  The 2019 CCC will be held on 

October 24​th​
 to 27th in Montreal with the CSCT Education Day on Friday 

the 25​th​
 and the AGM on Saturday the 26​th​

.  There will be a dinner on 

the 26​th​
 for full conference participants. 

● E-Transfer for payment of dues is becoming popular in most other 

provinces and is preferred to PayPal.  

● CSCT is awaiting guidelines on the National Occupational Competency 

Profile revision process. 

● If a member requires proof of registration and membership cards are 

not available at that time, a letter can be requested from the CSCT 

until the card is printed. 

● Accreditation Canada has taken over the function of program 

accreditation from the Canadian Medical Association. 

● New Life Member nomination forms are now available on the CSCT 

website.  The newest Life Member, Michelle Reynolds, was announced 

at the 2018 AGM in Toronto. 

● A new Reinstatement Policy will take effect and be on the CSCT 

website as of January 2020.  

● The next CSCT Board of Directors meeting that I will be attending is to 

be held in Halifax in June 2019, with one extra day dedicated to 

reviewing the policies and bylaws of the Society. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for coming to the AGM and Education sessions 

and for supporting their Association and their Board of Directors. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Colleen Bemister 
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